
Depoe Bay City Council
Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, February 1, 2005 5:30 P.M.
Depoe Bay City Hall

PRESENT: Mayor J. White, P. Cameron, P. Taunton (arr 5:35 P.M.), A. Brown, G. Romans, 
J. Brown, M. Laverty

STAFF: City Field Superintendent T. Owings, City Recorder P. Murray, City Planner L. Lewis, 
Recording Secretary S. Fox

I.    PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Mayor White belayed the Pledge of Allegiance to the regular meeting at 7:00 P.M.

II.   CALL TO ORDER
Mayor White called the meeting to order and established a quorum at 5:32 PM. 

III. PLANNING COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION: Proposed Amendments to Comprehensive 
Plan, Zoning Ordinance, and Zoning Map Relating to Uses and Standards in the City.

Planning Commission Chairman Dick Johnson presented a comprehensive overview of proposed 
changes to the comprehensive plan and zoning ordinance, and answered questions from Councilors and 
the audience. Specifically discussed were proposed changes to uses in commercial, residential, marine 
commercial, planned marine, light industrial, and public facility zones. Also discussed were proposed 
changes to parking standards. All proposed changes were toward revising uses and updating guidelines 
to reflect actual conditions in Depoe Bay. 

IV.  ADJOURN
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:40 PM.

_____________________________________
Mayor James White

_________________________________
Silver Fox, Recording Secretary
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